Mr. D'Amico's Freshman ELA Class

Students should have a two inch three ring binder for the class to keep hands out in.

Students will read the Odyssey (short story), The Call of the Wild, Romeo and Juliet, and another novel.

We will also be writing brief and longer essays throughout the school year as well as some class projects.

Work not finished in class will be assigned as homework.

If a student does not pass in their homework they will be asked to stay after school to finish the assignment.

Students will be assessed by classwork, homework and assignments given.

Parents can find out students grades by emailing teacher. mdamico@winthrop.k12.ma.us

You can always can set up a meeting with myself or a guidance counselor to get an update on student progress at anytime. mdamico@winthrop.k12.ma.us, 617-846-5505 ext.7189